DESA

DEVELOPMENT BANK OF SOUTHERN AFRICA

Building Africa’s Prosperity

Date: 13 December 2022

CANCELLATION OF RFP295/2022 - NEW 5-YEAR LEASE FOR THE DBSA OFFICE IN
LIMPOPO TO ACCOMMODATE PERSONNEL WORKING ON THE LIMPOPO
PROGRAMMES

Dear Bidder,
Thank you for showing interest in submitting a proposal for the above-mentioned tender.
Unfortunately, the DBSA has taken a decision to cancel the abovementioned tender due to

no acceptable bid found.

The DBSA is committed to rendering a tender process that is fair and transparent to all
bidders.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. Queries may be directed to Phumeza Femela
at PhumezaSCM@dbsa.orqg.

The Development Bank of Southern Africa (DBSA) appreciates your interest in this tender.
We encourage you to continuously participate in future tender invites that the Bank
advertises on an ongoing basis.

Yours since

~
MOHAMED EANCHI
HEAD: SUHPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT

Prof M Swilling (Board Chairman), 1258 Lever Rd, 011 313 3911
PK Dlamini* (Chief Executive), M Janse van Rensburg, Headway Hill, 011 313 3500
Dr G Magomola, MP Matji, B Mosako*, B Mudavanhu, Midrand,

B Ngwababa, P Ngeto, A Sing 1685 www.dbsa.org

*Executive
Bathobile Sowazi (Company Secretary)
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